
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, June 14, 2017, 3:00 -5:00 pm 
 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Co-Chair opened the meeting at 3:06.  Council approved the agenda, May minutes.   

Regional/CWIF Update 

All of the applications for CWIF funds were approved.  Helping Hands withdrew theirs to pursue a 

different funding stream through the CCO.  There are additional opportunities for local programs to apply 

for funding.   

Incentive Funds Update 

Heather is working on two projects, in addition to tobacco cessation work.  She’s writing a proposal to 

bring a trauma-informed parenting presenter to the area, in partnership with the Community Ed Sub-

Committee.  She is working with the YMCA on a project to enhance services to kids. 

Community Education Sub-Committee Update 

Member spoke about the Circle of Security Parenting presenter.  There will be a one-day session in the 

fall, more details coming soon.  We are also showing the movie Resilience on June 20, as well as tabling 

at the Huckleberry Health Fair on August 9-10.  Contact Romy to volunteer.  

Membership Update 

Welcomed new member to the CAC!   

Info Gathering 

The group focused on three social determinants of health: access to education, healthcare, and physical 

activity.  See attached for results. 

OSU Extension Office 

Jessica Linnell presented about services available through the extension office, particularly around 

nutrition.   

The meeting adjourned at 4:55pm.  The next meeting is July 12, 2017, 3:00-5:00pm at Tillamook Bay 

Community College. 


